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6th March 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parents of Year 4 Children, 
 
 

We are very pleased to be able to provide you with further information regarding the Year 4 residential trip 
that is taking place on the 30th April 2025. We are really looking forward to this exciting experience and know 
that the children are as well. 
 
In preparation for our trip, we would like to invite you to an information meeting on Tuesday 11th March at 
3.30pm in the studio. In this meeting, we will be able to share with you the itinerary, kit list and hopefully 
answer some of your questions.  
 
We will be preparing the packs of information which we would like you to fill out at the meeting. Please bring 
a pen if possible, to fill out the forms before you leave!  
 
If you are unable to attend, we will send all the information and your pack home with your child after the 
meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
Mrs Baines     Mrs Johnson 
Middle School Phase Leader  Y4 Class Teacher  

Nurture, Grow, Flourish. 
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